
Illinois Polution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St .
Suite 11 -500
Chicago, III. 60601
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I am writing in hopes it will help you maintain the decision of the Peoria
County Board and uphold their decision regarding Peoria Sanitary
Disposal's request to expand their Toxic Waste Dump in our Community .
This is not a desireable site for this kind of a disposal . Your support is
needed in this most vital area . Thank you . . .

Etna M Lane
3003 N Mission Rd
Peoria, IL 61604
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